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M  E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO: David Whitaker, Director, Legislative Policy Division 

 
FROM:  Council President Mary Sheffield 

DATE:   October 20, 2023 

RE: Requesting Resolution in Support of DMC Workers and Teamsters Local 283 

Please draft a resolution in support of DMC Workers and Teamsters Local 283 as they negotiate for better 

wages and affordable health insurance. Language in the attached letter can be used in the resolution. Feel 
free to contact Yvonne Ragland from my office if you have any questions. Thank you! 
 

 
cc:   Honorable Colleagues 

 Hon. Janice Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT        

DISTRICT 5 
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